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Abraham, Terri

From: Roberison, John (Sheriff's Department)
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2007 2:11 PM
To: Abraham, Terri

Cc: McDowell, John
Subject; Permit Application A

The Napa County Sheriff’s Department has no comments on this project.

Captain John Robertson

Napa County Sheriff's Department
1535 Airport Bivd., Napa CA 94558
E-mail: jroberts@co.napa.ca.us

P- (707)259-8717

F- (707)299-4200

06/20/2007



